COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS Bucharest, 29 June 2017

Ms. Iluta LACE
Director
MARTA Crisis Center

Dear Madam,

We would like to thank you for your participation as panelist at the works of
the Regional Conference for Central and Eastern Europe, dedicated to the combat of
violence against women and girls, which was held at the Palace of the Parliament,
during 12 - 14 June 2017.

Your valuable contribution to the works of the Conference was very much
appreciated by all the participants.

We propose to you to continue our fruitful cooperation, which we started
along the three-day Conference, being convinced that only together we can
continue our endeavors dedicated to combating the violence against women and
girls.

By assuming the text of the final document, you have also assumed the role
of representing, at the national level, the engine of the changes which are
necessary, both in the legislative field and in the multi sectoral cooperation, in
order to reach our objectives, as, behind any statistical figure there is a human
being who should have the perspective of a decent life and whose rights can and
must be defended by us.

Sharing the conviction that we will continue our fruitful cooperation which we
started in Bucharest, I avail myself of this opportunity to wish you success in your

activity.




